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Mr Elrew
Environment Department

Planning, Transport and Hedtn

London Ebrough ol Camden

Argyle Street Entrance

Euston Road
London WC1H 8EO

22nd February 1996

Dear Mr Brew'

covered in a later letter

elliciently.

Yours sincerelY
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Re: 42-45 Belslzs Park NW3

Further to our moet"ns:f.:,i:1'S,.1*IsHgffi1" 
encrosed nve sats or revised

drawings which show the reuseo

The saheme is essentially the same as the one which was originally approved with the

il;;i;;'; ;ffi'eai in the size ol the extension at the rear'

you will note that we are not pursuing the new buirdings at the rear and this shall b€

rwourd be mosl obfised ir rhe-schem€ f"ijijtlffi';1;ihX"#ff3'ffinitv 
as mv

client has had to endure consoel

I you have any q0eries please phone this otlice immediately so they can be resolved
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